
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We would like to acknowledge that Royal West Academy is located on unceded Indigenous lands. The Kanienʼkehá꞉ka* Nation is 
recognized as the traditional custodians of Tiohtià:ke/Montréal*, which has long been a site of meeting and exchange for many First 
Nations and is currently home to diverse groups of Indigenous and other peoples. We are grateful to live, work, and learn here and 
recognize the important role of education in reconciliation. (and in maintaining connections between the past, present, and future.) 

 
 
 
 
 

Light & Sound 
Come to room 308 during today's homeroom to receive your t-shirt. 

- J. Magee & S. Manstavich 

BIKE TO SCHOOL 
Please report back to me for bike to school at recess or at lunch. 

- M. Ohayon  
 
VOLLEYBALL UNIFORMS & JERSEYS 
If you played on any of the girls’ volleyball teams this year and haven’t returned your uniform yet, please do so ASAP. There will be a 
box outside Mr. Mateus’ office for you to drop them off, and a paper to check off your name. If you were on the boys’ volleyball team, 
please bring your uniform to Isaac in the New Gym office. There will also be a box and a sheet to sign. 
Failure to return your uniform on time will result in a fine. 

 
SLA Farewell BBQ 
 
This Friday the SLA will be holding its farewell BBQ. There will be an early lunch dismissal at 12:05pm and lunch will end at 
1:12pm with the first bell and the last bell at 1:16pm. We will have great food, obstacle courses, the eliminator bouncy castle and giant 
soccer balls and so much more!  
 
Friday is RWA spirit day and summer BBQ accessory day. Students can wear their ECA shirts/hoodies paired with sunglasses or a 
flower necklace etc. Students are expected to be in school skirt or pants and school shoes. Hats are not permitted to be worn in the 
building. No bathing suits or flip flops. 

 
Grade 7 volleyball 
We will have 2 sessions next week: 
Monday June 3rd and Wednesday June 5th at lunch in the memorial gym.  See you there. 

 
Hello RWA! Come by this Thursday at lunch at the front field to get this, throw water balloons at your favorite 
teachers!  Prices are $2 per water balloon, or $5 for 3. 
See you there, 

- Hydro Hurlers Inc 
 
TCBY 
Last TCBY sale is this Thursday. Come and enjoy your yummy treat. $3 each.  

 
Students are invited to apply to the stage in Pharmacy/traditional Indigenous medicine have received an email about 
a short meeting today at recess in room 308 to discuss this opportunity and how to apply. 
If you have read your email, this is a reminder. If you haven't read your email : BOOOOOOOO! 

 

Thursday, May 30th, 2024 
                            Day 1 

 

Student Bulletin 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 May 30 – Sec. 2 Drama production 
 May 31 – End of Year BBQ 
 May 31 – Summer Accessory Day  
 May 31 – June 6 – Blackout period 
 June 7 – First Day of Exams 
 June 20 – Graduation Ceremony 
 June 21 – Last Day of school 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

    



Westminster Crosswalk Safety 
Students are reminded that the only permitted walking route from the train to RWA is by crossing at Ainslie (blue). For students 
frequenting the businesses on Westminster, you may only cross the tracks on the west side. The east side does not have a sidewalk 
(red). For your safety while crossing, turn off your music, put your phone down, and make eye contact with drivers.  

 

 
Cafeteria  
Please note the last day to use your lunch card is June 6th, that will also be the last day of cafeteria services. 


